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A Note from Steve: 
 

It is time to get out and play some golf.  The weather is getting nicer with each passing day and 

while these cooler days are not welcome now, we will miss them in the next three months.  We 

have had a nice mix of dry weather to allow us to keep the carts on the course and some rains at 

night to green up everything from the greens to the trees.  The course is really looking nice and I 

hope everyone has the chance to come out and enjoy the club. 

 

On June 7
th

 we will host our Couples Scramble.  This is a new date for this event.  This event was 

usually in the first two weeks of May.  We had continual problems with conflicts of high school 

and college graduations.  We hope this new date will be a better option and look forward to a great 

event.   

 

The Lake West Chamber event that was scheduled for June 8
th

 has been cancelled. 

 

Representative David Wood will be hosting a fundraiser event that will raise funds for Rally For a 

Cure in three area counties.  This event will be on Friday, June 20
th

.  Registration and Lunch will 

be at 11:00 and play will start with a noon shotgun.   

 

Don’t forget to use Senior Days on Thursday as an opportunity to bring out guests.  It is a great 

chance to treat them to golf and lunch for only $25.00.   

 

One June 21
st
 we are having The Derby.  This is a horserace style elimination event.  This is a very 

popular event that was started 3-years ago and has grown each year.  It is a two-person event and 

teams are assigned a handicap by the professional.  It is a unique format, take the time to check out 

the entry form on the website.  Find a partner and join this fun event.   

 

I hope everyone is happy and healthy, see you at the club.  

 

Thank you, 

Steve   

 Upcoming Events: 

 

June 7 Couples Scramble 

June 19  Senior Scramble – 9:00 shotgun, 8:30 registration. 

June 20 Rep. David Wood Fundraiser Event 

June 21 The Derby Elimination Event 

June 23  Missouri Men’s 50+ Event 

June 26 Rally for the Cure Golf Tournament 

July 4 Independence Day Scramble 

 



 

Wednesday Night Golf and Dinner 
 

Every Wednesday  

 

Shotgun Start at 4:30 

Cocktails at 6:30 

Dinner at 7:00 

All are welcome - $10 per person 

Members Only 50/50 Drawing 
Tickets: $2.00 each or 3 for $5.00 

Drawing at Wednesday Night Dinner 

Tickets can be purchased in the proshop. 

Proceeds go to the clubs general fund.  

SAVE THE DATE!! 

2014 Rally for the Cure Event 

Thursday, June 26th  
 

 Golf Course News 

 

The course is looking great and Brett has been 

very busy keeping up with the mowing with the 

spring rains.  Everyone really needs to come out 

and enjoy the course it is playing fantastic. 

 

TEES 

Some players may have notices that some of our 

tees are a little thin and are slow to come out of 

their winter dormancy.  This is mainly the Green  

or Senior Tees.  These tees, when they were 

built, were never meant to have this many 

players.  During the winter they were a little beat 

down and the cool spring has not helped.  During 

the next month we will be moving some of these 

tees back to allow them to heal.  This is not a 

permanent change, this is simply a process to get 

them back in shape.   

 

WEEDS 

This spring we paid to have most of the playable 

portion of the course sprayed for weeds.  But due 

to weather or a chemical issue some areas did 

not get protected from the weeds.  We worked it 

out with the company that sprayed and they 

came back and re-sprayed much of the course 

and a few additional areas.  So, while it may 

have not worked as we expected, the final result 

is great.   

 

ROPES and SIGNS 

Thanks to several member’s handiwork and 

donations we have more signs to direct cart 

traffic.  I have been impressed with how well 

they have worked.  Please follow the signs and 

keep carts on the path around greens and tees.  

We are also trying to keep carts on the path on 

the par 3’s.  These are all steps to continue to 

improve your golf course.  Please do your part to 

keep carts in the correct area and remind your 

playing partners to do the same.   

 

ENJOY! 

 

Proshop Notes: 

 

Due to economic woes and the poor 

winter golf in the south some of the golf 

companies have already started having 

drastic reductions in the prices of their 

equipment.   

 

Please watch the sale board behind the 

counter in the proshop to keep up on the 

lower prices.  This is a great opportunity 

to get some new equipment at very 

reasonable prices 

 

 

 

PARTICIPATION BONUS 
 

Play in the Couples Scramble  
and The Derby  

and I will give you   
50 % off any shirt in the proshop. 


